
Reviewer #1: 

Dear reviewer, 

Thank you for comprehensive analysis of the manuscript and proposed suggestions. Firstly, 

we would like to thank you for notion of incorrect abbreviation usage. We have revised the 

manuscript and made following corrections: 

- As suggested, we have checked all the abbreviations in the topic of “The role of the 

microenvironment in resectable colon cancer” and in other topics of the manuscript. 

Now the provided  abbreviations are unified and correspond to the full meaning. 

Thank you for this comment, we hope that now it will be easier for readers to 

understand the article 

- Unfortunately, such minireview does not imply the inclusion of diagrams. We have 

summarized important studies in Table 1 and Table 2. And we hope that it will be 

convenient to follow the references to find the needed information and diagrams. 

- It is also necessary to say that due to the current political and economic situation we 

have not found a way to send the manuscript to suggested companies. But fortunately, 

language polishing was done by a local company and now we have confirmation of 

native English speaker.  

 

 

Reviewer #2: 

Dear reviewer, 

Firstly, we would like to thank you for comprehensive analysis of the manuscript and 

proposed suggestions. It is a pleasure for us to make changes in the manuscript according to 

critical review so it would help to understand this article. Following suggestions made: 

1. We have revised the narrative of some parts in the manuscript and hope that you will 

find new paragraphs more structured. We did not exclude studies from the 

manuscript, but refined it in the texts to make it clear: why some works might be 

important to understand the issue of IS and TME. Each paragraph now has the 

summary.  

2. Some blocks of the text have been shortened.  

3. We also edited the conclusion and made some final  key points in it: summary of the 

full text, future perspectives. We hope that this would facilitate for the reader to 

understand the issue of this article.  

4. It is also necessary to say that due to the current political and economic situation we 

have not found a way to send the manuscript to suggested companies. But fortunately, 

language polishing was done by a local company and now we have confirmation of 

native English speaker.  

 

 

Reviewer #3: 

Dear reviewer, thank you for comprehensive analysis of the manuscript and publication 

acceptanse. We hope that the article will be demanded by researchers  and readers of this 

journal.  


